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IMPORTANT DATES 

Friday, 2nd May District Cross Country for children participating.  

Monday-Wednesday 5th-7th May Gr 4 Woorabinda Camp. 

Monday, 5th May Vixens Netball Skills Clinic for children participating.  

Tuesday, 6th May Mothers Day Stall for Grade 5 students.  

Wednesday-Friday, 7th-9th May Gr 5 Woorabinda Camp. 

Thursday, 8th May School Council Meeting at 5pm. 

Friday, 9th May Mother’s Day Stall. 

Friday, 9th May Issue 3 Book club due back ONLINE. 

Tuesday, 13th May Gr 5/6 Being Brave Incursion. 

Friday, 16th May School Photos. Online Order info on page 3. 

Monday-Friday, 19th-23rd May Gr 3/4 Swimming in Schools Program. 

Thursday, 22nd May Gr 2 Dinosaur Dig Site excursion.  

Monday-Friday, 26th-30th May Gr 5/6 Swimming in Schools Program. 

Monday-Thursday, 2nd-5th June Gr 1/2 Swimming in Schools Program 

Principals Report 

ANZAC Day Service 
A huge thank you to our wonderful school captains and Miss 
D’Alia for representing us so beautifully at the ANZAC Day 
Service in Morwell last Friday. They did a wonderful job and 

we are very proud of them!  

Mother’s Day Stall 
Our amazing Parents Association has worked hard once 
again to organise a Mother’s Day stall, which will be held on 
Friday May 9th. It takes a lot of planning and effort to make 
events like these happen, and we are so grateful for their 
commitment and support. Please note, that due to camp 
scheduling, Grade 5 students will have the chance to 
purchase gifts on Tuesday, May 6th. A big thank you again to 

our P/A for their ongoing help making these events possible! 

Student Arrival Time 
Just a reminder that our school day begins at 8:45 am. While 
we understand that appointments or other circumstances may 
cause occasional lateness, we’ve noticed that some students 
are regularly arriving late. This is becoming a concern as they 
are missing important learning time each day. We kindly ask 
for your support in ensuring students arrive on time so they 

don’t miss out on crucial lessons. 

Winter Is Coming – Preparing 
As the weather starts to cool it's important to start organising 
the items students will need for winter. Please ensure that 
your child has appropriate clothing to keep comfortable and 
safe during the colder months. Contact the school to arrange 

access to the second-hand uniform store if needed.  

Behaviour Expectations at School 
Open communication between parents, teachers and 
students is key to fostering a positive school experience. We 
encourage parents to talk with their children about the 

importance of following behaviour expectations at school.  

Discussing the values of respect, responsibility, and kindness 
helps students understand the role they play in creating a 
positive learning environment. By reinforcing these 
expectations at home, you are supporting our efforts in school 
and helping your child develop strong character both in and 
out of the classroom. Together, we can ensure every student 

thrives in a safe and respectful school community. 

Simone Richardson,  

Principal. 



WEEKLY AWARDS 

Prep   

Gr 1   

Gr 2   

Gr 3   

Gr 4   

Gr 5   

Gr 6   

ARTISTS AWARDS      

PE AWARDS      

PERFORMING ARTS AWARDS    

SCIENCE AWARDS      

LIBRARY AWARDS        

AUSLAN         

       

SCHOOL VALUE AWARDS.  

KIND:     

GRITTY:    

FOCUSED:     

 

 

 
 

Grade 
 

 

Mother’s Day Stall 
 

Morwell Park Primary School Parents Committee’s Mothers Day Stall will 
be held on Friday morning, 9th May 2025. Gifts will range between $1 
and $10.  

All students will have the opportunity to visit the stall to purchase a gift.  

We would also really appreciate any parent helpers 
who can spare some time on the day to assist with the 
stall. (Working With Children Check required) 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Gr 5 students will be on camp 
but will be able to attend the Mother’s Day Stall on 
Tuesday 6th May before they go to camp. 



SCHOOL PHOTOS  
Friday 16th May 

 

- Instructions below 
 
Family Photos must be ordered by 4.30pm Thursday 15th May 


